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Representative Tusler Praises Audit Committee for Election Audit 
An Audit is Critical to Ensuring Integrity in our Elections 

 

Madison, WI – State Representative Ron Tusler (R-Harrison) released the following statement after the Joint 

Legislative Audit Committee made the decision to audit Wisconsin’s Election Administration: 

 

“I am pleased to hear that the Legislative Joint Audit Committee moved forward with their decision to examine 

how the 2020 general election was administered, and the overall election process. When I was Chair of the 

Assembly Committee on Campaigns and Elections, I heard from countless individuals about their concerns over 

numerous election irregularities in the 2020 general election.  

 

I am disappointed that Governor Evers and Attorney General Kaul did not take action regarding evidence brought 

forward in the December 11, 2020 hearing in my committee.  

 

It is my hope that the non-partisan Legislative Audit Bureau will follow through with many of the reasonable 

suspicions heard during the December 11th election investigation hearing. I trust they will take an unbiased look 

at these allegations in a neutral way, and come to a conclusion once all the facts have been examined.  

 

Further, I would like to thank Representative Kerkman for her leadership on this important issue. The people of 

Wisconsin deserve to know that their elections are fairy administered.” 

 

### 

 

 

 

  

  

  


